
This research project is a collaboration between the Quality and Patient Safety Directorate (QPSD) of the national health
service, Health Service Executive (HSE) Ireland, and the Centre for Interdisciplinary Research, Education, and Innovation in

Health Systems at University College Dublin (UCD IRIS). Your contributions will shape the final amendments of the QPS
framework, set to launch in January 2025.

The Quality & Patient Safety Competency Navigator  

Who can take part?
We would like to hear from all staff (frontline and support),
team leaders, senior managers, board members,
healthcare students, academics and educators, and
patient partners

 

WE WANT TO
HEAR FROM

YOU

Dimuthu.rathnayake@ucd.ie

To shape the future of healthcare
by providing your valuable

insights and feedback on the  
draft of the Quality & Patient

Safety Competency Navigator CONTACT US

Join us 

What you will be asked to do?
Participate in a brief discussion to hear your feedback on a
draft Quality & Patient Safet Competency Navigator

 How it will work?
You will have the option to choose either a face-to-face or online interview as
an individual or part of a focus group at a time convenient for you

When will this happen?
Interviews and focus groups will be arranged during June and July 2024

  What you need to know and be able to do to improve quality and
patient safety in healthcare

mailto:Dimuthu.rathnayake@ucd.ie

